
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teaching and Learning Bulletin 

22nd May 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope that you are all staying safe and well. Next week is May Half term, teachers will not be setting work this week, 

so that all students are able to recharge their batteries. This week’s Teaching and Learning Bulletin does have some 

challenges that you and your families may enjoy participating in over the half term week.  

Wigston Academies Trust. 

 

Satchel: One: 

A quick reminder that the SMHW app and learning platform has now changed to Satchel: One. If you cannot find the 

App on your phone/device don't panic - it has not been deleted, the name and icon have changed. It now 

looks like the image below. 

 
Paper Based Learning Resources: 

If you are out for a family walk during half term and have not yet collected a paper based work pack for Year 7-10, 

reception will be open from 8.25am until 3.00pm each day. You are welcome to drop in an collect one following social 

distancing guidance. If there is an issue accessing these resources please do let us know and we will do what we can to 

help.  Booklet 3 is being printed this week and will be ready for collection after half term. 

Year 10 – don’t forget you only need to complete the work for the subjects you study! 

 

 

Remember, we are here to help and can be reached at: admin@wigstonacademy.org if you have any queries. 

 Wigston Academies Trust. 

Family Daily Quiz! 

Due to popular demand we will be running the Family Quiz as we did at Easter. Thank you to Miss Eales for 

organising this. Happy quizzing! 

  

 

 

Using KOs to reflect 

on what we know, 

regular quizzing that 

tests recall from last 

term, last month, 

last week and 

current. 
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WIGSTON ACADEMIES TRUST BAKE OFF! 

The feedback we have had for the Bake Off challenges has been really positive, so here are some more challenges for the 

next few weeks if you would like to join in. Please email a picture of your bakes for the appropriate deadline to: 

apollon@wigstonmat.org  

Happy Baking!  

PERSPECTIVE CHALLENEGE: 

How creative you can be? Whilst taking you daily walk, enjoying time in the garden or around the house can you 

create a forced perspective image like the examples below? There will be student and staff prizes for the most 

creative entries. 

Email entries to: bulletin@wigstonmat.org  The closing date is Monday 1st June. 

Some examples to inspire your creativity. Good luck! 
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 Wildlife Competition: 

If you are going on a walk during the half term, look out for the local wildlife! Why not photograph what you 

see and enter the Wildlife Competition by emailing your entry to: bulletin@wigstonmat.org  The closing date is 

Monday 1st June. 

 

Key Surveys:  
 
Surveys have been issued online this week to: 

 Critical workers 

 Year 10 Parents and Carers 

 Year 12 students 
 
Thank you to those who have responded thus far. If you have not already done so please complete the survey by 
Sunday 24th May. The purpose of the questionnaires is to enable us to plan for teaching and learning after May half 
term. It is important to know your intentions and we are trying to avoid having to contact you by phone which will slow 
down our planning process.  
 
If you have not received an email from us and are in the above categories, please 
contact mbillingham@wigstonmat.org with your details. 
  

 

 

mailto:bulletin@wigstonmat.org
mailto:mbillingham@wigstonmat.org

